MANITOBA
PUBLIC INSURANCE

Date published: November 12,2020

Due to data centre maintenance, eGlass Claim will be unavailable for a 12-hour period, from 7:00 p.m.,

Saturday, November 14, 2020 until 7:00 a.m., Sunday, November 15, 2020.

Please contact the Claims Audit Unit after 8:30 a.m., Monday, November 16, 2020 for any claims-

related questions.
Should you have any technical questions, please contact Garth Shaw at Mitchell at 204-941-9376.

Thank you for your cooperation during this maintenance period.
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